
[FYI] Pending change in FAA acting ADO manager position 
1 message 

 
 
From: Short, Nicholas A                Date: Fri, Feb 28, 2025 at 1:27 PM 
 
N.C. Airport Community: 
 
We have just learned that the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) acting ADO Manager, Graham 
Coffelt, will be leaving the FAA on March 7th, 2025. Many of you have had the opportunity to work with 
Graham or collaborate with him in various capacities. Graham has truly filled a critical gap at the 
ADO, and his dedication, expertise, and collaborative spirit have made a significant impact. The 
Division of Aviation deeply values his contributions, and we extend our sincere gratitude for his hard 
work. We wish him nothing but the best in all his future endeavors. 
  
The FAA region is working on deciding who will fill his position. However, there may be delays with 
airport infrastructure grants in the meantime. We will share more information on the situation as we 
learn more. 
  
  
Nick Short, PE, PLS 
Director (Interim) 
Division of Aviation 
North Carolina Department of Transportation 
  
Office: 919-814-0573 
nshort2@ncdot.gov 
  
1050 Meridian Drive 
Morrisville, NC 27560 
  

 
  
Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the 
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties. 
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